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Langner’s Lessons Update 
 

 

 

 

 

11.18.2024 

Hi Everyone! 

 Wishing you all a most Thankful Thanksgiving this year! 

 Here are the upcoming important dates: 

 

• November 23 – December 1: Langner’s Lessons is closed 

• December 2: Registration for Session 2 (feb/mar 2025) Private Lessons Opens 

• December 7: Langner’s Lessons will be closed 

• December 13: Signs By Tomorrow Level 1 Scholarship Nomination Due 

• December 20: Registration for Session 11 Group Lessons Opens 

• December 17-19: Langner’s Lessons may be closed* 

• Langner’s Lessons payment policy continues to be payment-in-full due on the day of the 

first lesson. 

  

*My youngest son’s junior college football team (IWCC) has made it to the play offs! They will be 

playing the weekend of December 7, 2024, for a chance to play in the NJCAA D1 Championship. If they 

make it to the Championship game, my husband and I will be taking off for Texas on Tuesday and will be 

returning late Thursday night. If this happens, I will let people know on December 9th that I will be 

closing Langner’s Lessons December 17, 18, and 19, 2024, and refunding for those lessons. I will, 

however, still hold lessons on Friday, December 20, 2024. Thank-you in advance for your understanding. 

And GO REIVERS, GO!! 

 

 

Thank-you and keep swimming, 

Jamie  

 

 

 


